
SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 
June 16 - August 25: 

Mondays, Wednesdays & Fridays: CLOSED 

Tuesdays & Thursdays Open from 9 a.m. - 12 p.m. 

CLOSED Thursday July 2nd & Tuesday July 7th  

Please Follow our Safety Guidelines:  
- All visitors must ring the bell at the main entrance on 

Washtenaw and must wear a mask. 

- Items including registration paperwork/payments/forms must 
be dropped off to staff at the door. 

- Tours must be scheduled 48 hours in advance. 

- All other meetings will take place virtually and must be 
scheduled with appropriate staff members during office 
hours.  

- Stay safe. Be well. Take the best of care!   

773.445.4737 www.sjfschool.net


